One Hundred Ten Pleasant Street Malden, Massachusetts 02148

COUNCIL OFFICE
THIRD FLOOR
(781) 397-7130
FAX: (781) 397-7004
citycouncil@cityofmalden.org

## City of Malden Massachusetts



September 25, 2018

Dear City Councillors;

Pursuant to Paper 247-18 Sponsored by Councillor Ryan O'Mailey and voted on unanimously on May 15, 2018:

Order: That the City Council establish an Ad-Hoc Committee for the purpose of drafting a recommendation to the Public Works Commission for an updated Community Forestry Program pursuant to Section 11.55 of the Revised Ordinances.

I am pleased to announce the Councillors that will serve on this Ad-Hoc Committee; hereby known as "Forestry Review Committee":

Councillor Ryan O'Malley Councillor Jadeanne Sica Councillor Steve Winslow

I am further pleased to name the two Malden Residents that have applied, and met with the approval of the Appointments/Personnel Committee and upon confirmation this evening will serve on the "Forestry Review Committee":

Anthony G. Palmieri, 5 Murray Hill Park. Alex R. Stein, 453 Medford Street

Meetings shall begin immediately and follow our Council Rules.

Thank you and congratulations.

Debbie DeMaria City Council President 781 953 9474